
Zoning Commission

NOTICE
To:	Town Clerk                                                   Zoning Commissioners                                                   Public
From:		Janet M. Hill
Re:		Postponement of Public Hearing

The continuation of the public hearing scheduled for May 15 to consider the 101 Wykeham Road, LLC. application for an inn at 101 Wykeham Road has been postponed due to the tornado warning.

At its regular meeting on May 21 the Zoning Commission will choose another date for the continuation of the hearing.

Dated 5-15-18

By___________________________________
[bookmark: _GoBack]  Janet M. Hill, Land Use Administrator
